
	
	

	

Please	share	with	your	group	

What	
U-M wants to re-earn the AAHRPP seal of accreditation for its Human 
Research Protection Program (HRPP) in 2016.   

How	
AAHRPP will interview select researchers, research staff, and 
research administrators from the U-M units engaged in human 
subjects research. 

Help your unit prepare NOW for the site visit: 

• Advertise the site visit dates 
• Re-familiarize yourself and your PI with the U-M HRPP 

policies and operations manual 

Knowledge is key!  Be prepared to: 

• Locate the HRPP policies and procedures 
• Summarize the main components 
• Explain how your research activity follows U-M’s and federal HRPP policies and 

procedures 
• Verify study teams’ PEERRS human subjects training certification status 

AAHRPP re-accreditation is a cross-campus effort!  The IRBs, central offices and research 
review units in Flint, Dearborn, and Ann Arbor are also preparing for the site visit. 

If selected for an interview, you will be notified in early March by the U-M AAHRPP 
accreditation coordinator and provided with additional information. 

Resources	
• U-M AARHPP Re-Accreditation webpage:  

http://research-compliance.umich.edu/human-subjects/aahrpp-re-accreditation 
• U-M HRPP website (includes links to IRB websites): 

http://research-compliance.umich.edu/human-subjects 
• U-M HRPP Operations Manual (OM): 

http://research-compliance.umich.edu/operations-manual-contents-page 
• PEERRS: http://my.research.umich.edu/peerrs/ 
• AAHRPP:  http://www.aahrpp.org/ 

Questions?	Contact us at:	AAHRPPvisit@umich.edu	

AAHRPP, the Association for the 
Accreditation of Human Research 
Protections Programs, reviews 
and accredits HRPP programs for 
organizations conducting human 
subjects research. 
 

U-M accredited since 2008 

AAHRPP	Reaccreditation	Site	Visit	
March	30	–	April	1	


